18 CAIRD AVENUE ROUNDABOUT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN400-2006)

Reference is made to Item Il of the Minute of the Meeting of the Planning and Transportation
Committee of 26 June 2006 when approval was given to appoint T & N Gilmartin to carry out
improvements works to the Craigie Street Car Park.

Additional works have now been identified that require to be carried out to the Caird Avenue
roundabout, similar to the completed works at the Coldside roundabout. The City Engineer has
obtained a quotation from the above contractor for carrying out these works under the above contract
and recommends that this be accepted.

The overall costs amount to £20,000 including £2,000 for professional fees and £1,164,83 for
contingencies. The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) confirms that funding is available from the
Community Regeneration Fund for Stobswell within the Planning and Transportation Capital Plan
2006/2007.

The Committee is requested to authorise the City Engineer to instruct these works.
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